Dear men and women of God,
   This is an urgent call to action to all those professing that Jesus Christ is Lord and Savior.
   Saturday, November 12th, 2022, at Centennial Park in Venice, Florida, from 11 am-4 pm, a public event (for all ages) is being held to promote “love” and “acceptance” for the LGBT community.
   The responsibility we have, as the Body of Christ on Earth, is to bring the true message of “love” and “acceptance” to these lost and deceived Individuals (Matthew 28:16-20). This event is happening in our backyard, and we are allowing it to happen. We are called to be the salt of the world (Matthew 5:13-16), to keep goods from becoming spoiled and corrupt, and to bring out the flavor of God’s creation. We are called to be set apart and not be ashamed of the Gospel (Romans 1:16). Jesus suffered unspeakable torture because He loved sinners (Romans 5:8). You tell your congregation His message all the time from the pulpit. Now take His Gospel to the lost LGBT Community with God’s love in the public square, in obedience to God.
   We are committing an abomination by overlooking this public promotion of sin. Proverbs 20:10, we are told that “to unequally measure sin is an abomination.” We commit an abomination by weighing evil and sin differently and according to what we think is more or less of a sin. The LGBT Community’s agenda is the destruction of the covenant family in our society (Ephesians 5:22-6:4), and it is growing unchecked by Christ’s Body on Earth.
   If you plan to answer this call, please email me at Cokleyk321@gmail.com.
God Bless,
Kayden Cokley
Cokleyk321@gmail.com


